

Dear Parent/Carers

Arrangements for arrival of Year 12 students on Monday 7 September

As mentioned in the email sent earlier today, we write giving details about where Year 12 students should gather on arrival at school on Monday morning.

Students must not arrive on site before 8.30 am.

On arrival all students should make their way to the Year 12 Outdoor Space, where members of staff will meet and greet them. The **Year 12 outdoor space is marked in green on the attached map**.

At 8.50 am the bell will ring and they will need to make their way to the following classrooms for registration.

12-1	D Perrett	MA5
12-2	K Lewis	DT6
12-3	S Milsom	SF3
12-4	J Hobbs	H5
12-5	V Hampson/G King	ML6
12-6	H Wild /G Brown	MA8
12-8	J Leighton	SF2
12-9	L Griffiths/ A Carter	S11

Home Study for Year 12 and Leaving the School Site

Due to COVID-19, we are allowing students in Year 12 who do not have a timetabled lesson in session C to leave the school site from the beginning of break 2, at 12.50 pm. For Health & Safety and Safeguarding purposes, students leaving the school site must sign out in the Sixth Form foyer and should not then return to the school site. Their lanyard will allow them to leave school using the main gate. Students should still consider this session as a study period and work at home. This is also excellent preparation for increased Home Study in Year 13.

Students will not be allowed to leave the school site during break 1.

Students who have free (study) lessons in sessions A and B will be required to remain in the Sixth Form Common Room, or in SF4 if they have dedicated Supervised Study on their timetable.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday!

